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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Rick Savage OBJ2014/2464/P 06/02/2015  07:09:04 It is not on for this proposal to be put forward, withdrawn, put forward, withdrawn, put forward, 

amended etc.  Each time asking people again about it.  It is a ruse to wear down everyone.  

Additional poles is yet more street furniture for those with disabilities especially visual to navigate 

around.  Unless it is for the benefit of all, then we should not be adding to this.

At a more philosophical level, there is freedom of religion in this country and if the religion people 

choose limits them this should not mean everyone's physical environment with poles and invisible 

wires. 

The eeact siting of a post at 79 Dobson Close is unclear but Dobson Close is a private road and should 

surely require separate consultation of the leaseholders and tenants affected.
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